NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT COMMISSION OF THE
NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
Division of Water Resources/Water Quality Permitting Section
1617 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-1617

: (919) 707-3601
and
THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF HENDERSON COUNTY
Office of the County Attorney of Henderson County
1 Historic Courthouse Square, Suite 5, Hendersonville, NC 28792
(828) 697-4719

Pursuant to N.C. Gén. Stat. §162A-68.5(c), the Chairman of the Board of Commissioners of
Henderson County hereby gives notice of a public hearing by the Environmental Management
Commission of the North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality (the “EMC”) on the
issue of inclusion of the current Cane Creek Water and Sewer District of Henderson County
(“CCWSD"”) into the Metropolitan Sewerage District of Buncombe County (“MSD”). This
public hearing will be held at the following location, on the follow date and time:

Location: West Henderson High School auditorium
3600 Haywood Road
Hendersonville, NC 28791

Date: Thursday, March 12, 2020
Time: 7:00 p.m. (Speaker registration will begin at 6:00 p.m.)

After this hearing, the EMC will determine whether the inclusion of the CCWSD into MSD will
adversely affect customer service; and will promote and protect the public health and welfare of
the district.

Notice of this hearing shall be posted and published as required by N.C. Gen. Stat. §162A-
68.5(c). For questions or submittal of comments regarding the proposed inclusion of CCWSD
into MSD's service area, please contact: Christyn Fertenbaugh, P.E. at (919) 707-3625 or via e- -
mail at christyn.fertenbaugh@ncdenr.gov. Written comments will be accepted from the first
publishing date of this notice through the close of the public hearing, and may be mailed to the
Division at the address above.

This the 3 day of February, 2020.

Grady Hawkins, Chairman
Henderson County Board of Commissioners



